the Archives to reduce the number of records requiring pre-screening (many records would
instead be transferred and screened in the event of a request). Extra resources were obtained to
conduct a "blitz" to reduce the remaining backlog. This program was very successful, resulting
in the screening of some two-thirds of the backlog. In coming years this backlog can be reduced
to nil and pre- and post-screening can be conducted with considerably reduced resources.



